Awards and Recognition Committee 2017-2018

Members: Barbara Goldman, MRC Greenwood, Martha Macri, Anne Noble, Jim Seiber

This committee is charged with requesting applicants and evaluating them for 3 awards, the Edward A. Dickson Professorship, the UC Davis Distinguished Emeritus/a Award and the systemwide Constantine Panunzio Award.

I began as interim chair during the fall of 2017 due to the regrettable medical issues with the committee chair. While I did not administer the competition for the 2017 round of the Dickson Award, it was satisfactorily completed and the board awarded at the fall event.

The committee received five nominations for the UC Davis Distinguished Emeritus/a Award. The outstanding candidate was Dr. Robert Cardiff. He was recognized for his outstanding continuing research since retirement. He was also recognized for outstanding mentoring and advocacy. The award was presented at ceremony the spring Association meeting.

The committee received two outstanding nominations for the Panunzio award. The award committee considered that Dr. Peter Lindert was a very strong candidate and nominated him, but the systemwide committee did not select him for this very competitive award.

We have just completed the review of the 2017-2018 candidates for the Dickson Professor - ship. The committee received six applications but one was not eligible at this time. Based on the reviews I will be recommending at the June board that we make two awards:

I want to thank our committee for their hard work and we will recruit for an additional member.

Interim Chair: M.R.C. Greenwood